Ladies and gentlemen, teachers and friends, today |
want to talk about something important: changing
the way we do school. Right now, we spend five
days a week in class, and sometimes even on
weekends. But what if we could make it different?

Imagine having a three-day weekend — an extra day
off to relax, do what we love, and spend time with
family and friends. Doesn't that sound nice?

Our current school schedule can feel like a never-
ending cycle, like a hamster on a wheel. But what if
we could break that cycle and have a longer
weekend? That's 52 more days of free time in a
year. Just think of all the things we could do!

Did you know that some countries like Finland,
known for great education, have shorter school
weeks? They focus on learning more deeply, not just
more often. Maybe we should think about doing the
same.

School can be tiring, like running a long race without
a break. But with a shorter school week, we might
feel more rested and ready to learn.

Some people worry that we'd lose learning time, but
we can make the most of our time in school with
better planning and focus. And who knows, a shorter
school week might make us even more excited
about learning!

In conclusion, let's think about having school only
four days a week. It could give us more time to relax,
be with family, and grow as individuals. It's like
getting a breath of fresh air on a hot day, a smart
change to our school routine, and something that
could make a big difference. So, | encourage you all
to consider this idea, because it could make our
school days better. Thank youl!




